

WEEKLY BULLETIN 14 May 2019 Volume 59 - Issue 37





Pres Craig Saunders DG Margaret Hassall

Bulletin editors: Yvonne Young and Issa Shalhoub

AG PDG Glenn Wran

Wran RI Pres Barry Rassin
Club's Website and Club's Facebook

MAY IS ROTARY'S YOUTH SERVICE MONTH

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516, edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au by no later than 12 noon on Monday.

DUNN LEWIS CENTRE: 14, 21 and 28 May. Apologies by the Monday before the meeting. \$25 per person, 2 course meal. BYOG

If a member prefers a fish meal, please let Ed know on the Monday before the meeting.

Tonight: Bowling Night, partners and friends 6:00pm bowling followed by dinner **BYOG**

Fellowship: Murry Conran and Clive Cross

Future Programs:

21 May; TBA

BYOG

Fellowship: Peter Culham and Linda Eadweards

28 May; TBA BYOG

Fellowship: Gareth Davies and Dom Fondacaro

JUNE IS ROTARY'S FELLOWSHIP MONTH

4 Jun; Back at the Golf Club

DGE Peter Ford

Fellowship: Tony Fondacaro and Jeff Franklin

11 Jun; TBA

Fellowship: Wayne Fry and John Hozack

18 Jun; TBA

Fellowship: Bernard Jones and Jo Jones

25 Jun; Changeover Dinner

2 course meal. \$45. Beachside Golf Club

6:30 for 7:00pm

For the Changeover dinner if you require a fish

meal, let Issa know.

Fellowship: Brian Morrison and Bev Nicholas

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT, PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the Bulletin editor know.

BIRTHDAYS: 15 May; Ted Wild. ANNIVERSARIES: None this week.

Club's Calendar			
	26 Apr-		Base Camp Walk
	20 Apr - 18 May		Good Luck; Jo Jones, Andrea
			and Rodney Tucker
	May		BOWELSCAN \$15
	17-19	Fri -	RYPEN, Mogo
L	May	Sun	5 students
	18 May	Sat	Willinga Park
	7 to 28 May	Tues	Meet at Dunn Lewis Centre \$25, two course meal. Apologies needed by the Monday before the meeting. BYOG
	26 May	Sun	Swap Meet
	3 June	Mon	Combined Board Meeting Tucker Real Estate, 5:30pm, TBC
	25 Jun	Tues	Club Changeover, Golf Club \$45 per person, 2 course meal
	30 June	Sun	District Changeover Hall, ACT 12 for 12:30 start
,	12 July	Fri	NAIDOC, Jumping Castle
	3 Sept	Tues	DG Club Visit
	16 Oct	Wed	Dream Cricket, Milton PS
1	18 Oct	Fri	Business Community Network, Luncheon, Beachside Golf Club

Meeting's Report for 7 May 2019

Acting President Dick Crouch welcomed members and guest speaker Senior Constable Kieran Bryant from Ulladulla Highway Patrol.

International Director Stephen Hladio toasted the Rotary Clubs of Maine for their combine efforts with the issues of illegal drugs. Stephen announced that our Club is hosting the **District Conference on the 6th – 9th March 2020** venue Dunn Lewis Centre

Congratulations to Kim Powell on winning the Ladies Division of the Mollymook Open by 6 stokes.

Secretary Ali Tyquin; reminder to all directors for their reports to Issa for printing ready for Changeover night. Secretary Ali gave a Thank you to all the President and Directors for their dedication over the past year. Acting President Dick thanked Ali for her awesome effort in the role of Secretary Thank you. To Ali & Col have awesome adventure over the next few months.

Almoner Bill Harris reported all clients well and Tony Fondacaro at time of report is well and in good spirits.

PP Keith Bennett gave a short talk on email scam. Scam emails are a concern to all. There is one going around at the moment that the scammer asks for \$1,200 to people who receive the email that was quite specific to its demands. PP Keith warning to everyone is just make should you protect your family, relatives and friends.

Senior Constable Kieran Bryant spoke on the Driver Education program which was introduced over 30 years. Involves members from all areas of the community including Emergency Services. The Driver Education program is fully run by volunteers.

The programs cover behaviours, skills, communication and awareness. The program is run over three days Day 1 covers topics including police role, steps to obtain a driver's license etc, Day 2 involves a range of services combining and organisations taking students though a range of activities including maintenance of a vehicle demonstrating the use of the jaws of life etc at the Ulladulla Netball Courts.

Then the students are taken to Wakefield Raceway.

The aim of the program is for young drivers to understand the road rules and how to avoid accidents.





A cake prepared by Gayle Dunn was presented to **Jeni and Brian Wilkins** who celebrated their 60th wedding anniversary last week and the cake was shared between all attendees.

Thank You Yvonne Young for the meeting's report.

End of Report

For the Changeover dinner, 25 June 2019, Baked Eye Fillet or Crusted Chicken Breast are on the menu. If you prefer a Fish dish, please advise Issa, asap.

Members, partners and any person in the household hosting a Youth Exchange student, will need to have a WWCC

"NEW MEMBER INDUCTION - MEMBERSHIP VIDEO"

By Lawrence Furbish, ARC Zone 32, from Rotary Zones 24 & 32 April 'Beyond Borders', page 4

This month's video is about new member inductions. What do you do to make this special? https://app.vyond.com/videos/19e65875-f2da-4493-af30-565dc2156590

You can now find all membership videos from previous months at http://tinyurl.com/MembershipVideos



Club Toast: "Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve."